
    

2022 Gabe Johnston passed away from opioid overdose with Fentanyl  

Project Gabe helps to respond to the opioid epidemic in Alaska by providing 
opioid misuse education, overdose response tools, and recovery resources for 
Alaska’s industrial workplaces in a manner that is accessible, easy to understand, 
and easy to implement.  
 

The State of Alaska invites local businesses, industries, seafood, water workers to 

participate in Project Gabe.  

Interested parties receive:  

• tailored safety presentation for their staff on opioid risks  

• training on how to use naloxone in an overdose emergency  

• receive red mountable metal opioid emergency box(es) or dry bag(s) which 

contains: 

- Opioid antagonist nasal spray (NARCAN or Kloxxado) 

- Sharps disposal tubes 

- Emergency response equipment (gloves, face shield) 

- Information on opioid misuse and treatment resources 

Industries and businesses are encouraged to mount the box with their other 
lifesaving equipment such as the AED, CPR masks, First Aid Kits, and fire 
extinguishers.  
 

Take part in Project Gabe, Get Naloxone, Stop and Overdose & Save a Life 
ProjectGabe@alaska.gov 
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